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From the Director, Department of Transportation, requesting authorization to execute a multi-year
Professional Services Contract with Boelter + Lincoln in the amount of $250,000 per year for
marketing and communications services at General Mitchell International Airport, and Lawrence J.
Timmerman Airport, effective upon final signatures by both parties, and extending through December
31, 2018, with two additional one-year renewal options. (Referred to the Committees on
Transportation, Public Works, and Transit, and Finance and Audit)
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